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Ward 4 Alderman Jesse Clingan, the Somerville Office of
Strategic Planning and Community Development, and the Friends
of the Healey invite you to the first community meeting to
discuss renovation ideas for the

Arthur D. Healey Schoolyard Design.
- Community Meeting -

Please join us. Share ideas and influence decisions.
What is your vision for the Healey Schoolyard?
We what to hear your thoughts before selecting a landscape
architecture firm for the project.

When: Thursday, January 10", 2019 6:00-7:30pm
Where: Healey School cafeteria at 5 Meacham Street

For more information, contact Arn Franzen
at: AFranzen@somervillema.gov
The City of Somerville is on Facebook & Twitter




